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Top DEP Stories 
 
Allegheny Front: Pennsylvania receives another round of record-level federal funding for coal mine 
cleanups 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-infrastructure-law-abandoned-mine-land-acid-drainage/ 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: ‘I just want help with my exploding water’; flaming Cyclone water no party trick 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/i-just-want-help-with-my-exploding-water-flaming-cyclone-water-
no-party-trick/article_7a8ce1ca-963d-11ef-b2fe-4b562098a1da.html 
 
Grid Magazine: With a little political will, City Hall can curb the scourge of illegal dumping 
https://gridphilly.com/blog-home/2024/10/04/with-a-little-political-will-city-hall-can-curb-the-scourge-
of-illegal-dumping/ 
 
Republican Herald: Renewable natural gas plant opens at western Schuylkill County landfill 
https://www.republicanherald.com/2024/10/30/renewable-natural-gas-plant-opens-at-western-
schuylkill-county-landfill/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Pa. American Water completes discharge project in Dravosburg 
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2024/10/29/pa-american-water-completes-discharge-
project-in-dravosburg/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Impacto: "I can only think of such hot days." Climate Change Enters Campaign for Latina Women 
https://www.impactomedia.com/bienestar-comun/impacto-verde/solo-puedo-pensar-en-dias-tan-
calurosos-el-cambio-climatico-entra-en-campana-para-mujeres-latinas/ 
 
Grid Magazine: New EPA program set to help under-resourced organizations build climate-resilient 
communities 
https://gridphilly.com/blog-home/2024/10/04/new-epa-program-set-to-help-under-resourced-
organizations-build-climate-resilient-communities/ 
 
Grid Magazine: Federal program is finally incorporating climate change into precipitation frequency 
estimates, giving developers and engineers access to more accurate projections 
https://gridphilly.com/blog-home/2024/09/01/federal-program-is-finally-incorporating-climate-change-
into-precipitation-frequency-estimates-giving-developers-and-engineers-access-to-more-accurate-
projections/ 
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Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Leaders must take bold action on climate policies 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-leaders-must-take-bold-action-on-climate-policies/ 
 
WESA: Trump has derided Biden’s landmark climate programs. Would he ditch hydrogen? 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-10-30/biden-hydrogen-hubs-clean-energy-trump 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Grid Magazine: A new paddling program gets Philadelphians onto the Schuylkill, free of charge 
https://gridphilly.com/blog-home/2024/10/04/a-new-paddling-program-gets-philadelphians-onto-the-
schuylkill-free-of-charge/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Nature focus of artwork featured in Loyalhanna Watershed Association's 40th annual 
auction 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/nature-focus-of-artwork-featured-in-loyalhanna-watershed-
associations-40th-annual-auction/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Hampton girls excel at riding waves, even on Allegheny River 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/hampton-girls-excel-at-riding-waves-even-on-allegheny-
river/ 
 
WTAE: Safety concerns rise on Pittsburgh-area trails after fatal stabbing of jogger 
https://www.wtae.com/article/trails-pittsburgh-allegheny-county-safety-concerns/62760495 
 
Allegheny Front: Native Pennsylvania tree battles two diseases that put it at risk for extinction 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-beech-disease-native-tree-extinction/ 
 
 
Drought 
 
WFMZ: Dry October setting weather records throughout region 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/lehighvalley/dry-october-setting-weather-records-throughout-
region/article_6137920c-9650-11ef-879d-8fd1f09855c7.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: Where has all the rain gone? Bone-dry October strikes much of US 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/ap/national/where-has-all-the-rain-gone-bone-dry-october-strikes-
much-of-us/article_00a77353-18b2-59e5-b710-952c74dd927e.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: A glimpse of the past: Drought lets visitors view historic span 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/a-glimpse-of-the-past-drought-lets-visitors-view-historic-
span/article_79508ef6-964c-11ef-b1ee-9f0829021c76.html 
 
WGAL: Dry conditions creating potential for field fires 
https://www.wgal.com/article/york-county-dry-conditions-creating-potential-for-field-fires/62755171 
 
WFMZ: Dry October setting weather records throughout region 
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https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/lehighvalley/dry-october-setting-weather-records-throughout-
region/article_6137920c-9650-11ef-879d-8fd1f09855c7.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Lower Alsace Township issues 30-day ban on burning 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/10/30/lower-alsace-township-issues-30-day-ban-on-burning/ 
 
WFMZ: Lower Alsace Twp. issues 30-day burn ban due to high fire danger 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/lower-alsace-twp-issues-30-day-burn-ban-due-to-high-fire-
danger/article_18e7c4ce-9658-11ef-8c7d-d34f487356e2.html 
 
Daily American: DCNR urges caution to prevent brush and wildfires 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2024/10/28/dcnr-urges-caution-to-prevent-brush-
and-wildfires-somerset-county/75896696007/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
WHYY: PhilaPort to receive millions in federal dollars to replace diesel equipment with electric 
alternatives 
https://whyy.org/articles/philaport-diesel-equipment-replacement-electric/ 
 
Pittsburgh Union Progress: Pa. Turnpike to test electrified parking pads for electric vehicles 
https://www.unionprogress.com/2024/10/29/pa-turnpike-to-test-electrified-parking-pads-for-electric-
vehicles/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Appalachian Regional Commission gives $33.5M for job training, other 
programs 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/10/29/appalachian-regional-commission-arise-
grants-33m.html 
 
Beaver County Radio: Peoples Provides Advice for a Safer and More Efficient Heating Season 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/peoples-provides-advice-for-a-safer-and-more-efficient-heating-
season/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: How Pennsylvania is committing to electric vehicles 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article294738409.html#storylink=mainstage_card 
 
 
Mining 
 
WTRF: West Virginia and Pennsylvania drivers can expect delays when mining starts happening under 
Interstate 70 again 
https://www.wtrf.com/west-virginia/west-virginia-and-pennslyvania-drivers-can-expect-delays-when-
mining-starts-happening-under-interstate-70-again 
 
Observer-Reporter: UMWA Career Centers will be used for recruiting, training workers for W. Va. 
manufacturing facility 

https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/lehighvalley/dry-october-setting-weather-records-throughout-region/article_6137920c-9650-11ef-879d-8fd1f09855c7.html
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/lehighvalley/dry-october-setting-weather-records-throughout-region/article_6137920c-9650-11ef-879d-8fd1f09855c7.html
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/10/30/lower-alsace-township-issues-30-day-ban-on-burning/
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/lower-alsace-twp-issues-30-day-burn-ban-due-to-high-fire-danger/article_18e7c4ce-9658-11ef-8c7d-d34f487356e2.html
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/lower-alsace-twp-issues-30-day-burn-ban-due-to-high-fire-danger/article_18e7c4ce-9658-11ef-8c7d-d34f487356e2.html
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2024/10/28/dcnr-urges-caution-to-prevent-brush-and-wildfires-somerset-county/75896696007/
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2024/10/28/dcnr-urges-caution-to-prevent-brush-and-wildfires-somerset-county/75896696007/
https://whyy.org/articles/philaport-diesel-equipment-replacement-electric/
https://www.unionprogress.com/2024/10/29/pa-turnpike-to-test-electrified-parking-pads-for-electric-vehicles/
https://www.unionprogress.com/2024/10/29/pa-turnpike-to-test-electrified-parking-pads-for-electric-vehicles/
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/10/29/appalachian-regional-commission-arise-grants-33m.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/10/29/appalachian-regional-commission-arise-grants-33m.html
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/peoples-provides-advice-for-a-safer-and-more-efficient-heating-season/
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/peoples-provides-advice-for-a-safer-and-more-efficient-heating-season/
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article294738409.html#storylink=mainstage_card
https://www.wtrf.com/west-virginia/west-virginia-and-pennslyvania-drivers-can-expect-delays-when-mining-starts-happening-under-interstate-70-again
https://www.wtrf.com/west-virginia/west-virginia-and-pennslyvania-drivers-can-expect-delays-when-mining-starts-happening-under-interstate-70-again


https://www.observer-reporter.com/news/local-news/2024/oct/30/umwa-career-centers-will-be-used-
for-recruiting-training-workers-for-w-va-manufacturing-facility/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Reuters: EQT sells remaining stake in Pennsylvania natgas assets for $1.25 billion 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/natgas-producer-eqt-sells-remaining-stake-pennsylvania-
assets-beats-third-2024-10-29/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Support policies that protect gas and oil industry 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-support-policies-that-protect-gas-and-oil-industry/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Federal funds for plugging wells a positive path forward 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-federal-funds-for-plugging-wells-a-positive-path-
forward/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT to sell nonoperated natural gas assets for $1.25B 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/10/29/eqt-asset-sale-equinor.html 
 
 
PFAS 
 
Bucks County Herald: Buckingham seeks grant to address PFAS-contaminated well water 
https://www.buckscountyherald.com/news/buckingham-seeks-grant-to-address-pfas-contaminated-
well-water/article_0863fcee-9310-11ef-bdda-bb62bf41fc0c.html 
 
 
Waste 
 
Grid: Clean and Green is Not Quite Clean, but It Could Be 
https://gridphilly.com/blog-home/2024/10/14/clean-and-green-is-not-quite-clean-but-it-could-be/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Butler Eagle: Pennsylvania American Water completes purchase of BASA wastewater system 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20241029/long-awaited-sewer-system-sale-finalized/ 
 
Lancaster Online: No property tax hike in East Petersburg for 2025, but water rates may go up 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/no-property-tax-hike-in-east-petersburg-for-2025-but-
water-rates-may-go-up/article_82a5444a-9545-11ef-8858-d7486608835a.html 
 
WGAL: Residents of 2 Dauphin County municipalities under mandatory water restriction 
https://www.wgal.com/article/dauphin-county-lykens-wiconisco-towship-mandatory-water-
restriction/62754333 
 
WFMZ: Aqua Pa asks customers in Berks to voluntarily conserve water 
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https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/northern-berks-county/aqua-pa-asks-customers-in-berks-to-
voluntarily-conserve-water/article_0e729c92-9623-11ef-904a-8be75c4f300c.html 
 
KDKA: Massive water main break sends water onto home in Allegheny County 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/water-main-break-sends-water-onto-home-elizabeth-
allegheny-county/?intcid=CNR-01-0623 
 
Post-Gazette: Editorial: New federal rules are helping lead contamination in water, but there's more 
work to do 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2024/10/30/pittsburgh-public-schools-lead-water-
filtration-testing/stories/202410300022 
 
Tribune-Review: Proposed 2025 Upper Burrell budget holds the line on taxes, hikes fire hydrant fee for 
nearly all properties 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/proposed-2025-upper-burrell-budget-raises-taxes-by-
only-1/ 
 
WPXI: Another water main break reported on Polish Hill street where landslide occurred 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/another-water-main-break-reported-polish-hill-street-where-
landslide-occurred/KTC5HEOIAZFGXFQS63THGL6AMY/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Aquatorium agreement tabled again 
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2024/10/29/aquatorium-agreement-tabled-again/ 
 
WETM: Aqua Pennsylvania asking customers to voluntary conserve water during dry conditions 
https://www.mytwintiers.com/news-cat/pennsylvania-news/aqua-pennsylvania-asking-customers-to-
voluntary-conserve-water-during-dry-conditions/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WICU-TV: Wabtec Corporation Secures $48.4M Grant to Develop Hydrogen-Powered Trains in Erie 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/51708477/wabtec-corporation-secures-dollar484m-grant-to-
develop-hydrogenpowered-trains-in-erie 
 
Grid Magazine: The Hard Work of Environmental Justice 
https://gridphilly.com/blog-home/2024/10/04/the-hard-work-of-environmental-justice/ 
 
 Grid Magazine: Resources for Environmental Justice Communities 
https://gridphilly.com/blog-home/2024/10/04/resources-for-environmental-justice-communities/ 
 
Grid Magazine: Overbrook Environmental Education Center is the local hub for organizations to secure 
environmental justice funding 
https://gridphilly.com/blog-home/2024/10/04/overbrook-environmental-education-center-is-the-local-
hub-for-organizations-to-secure-environmental-justice-funding/ 
 
Pennlive: Friend of ex-Dauphin County commissioner got $2 million in contracts for solar farm 
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